From: Bates, Jonty

Sent: 24 November 2023 09:48

To: Paul Ringham

Cc: Lisa Edmonds; Heath, Katie; Williamson, Matt
Subject: RE: Shelford MRF Application

Good morning Paul,

Following the submission of the NIA and updated documents | received on Monday | have continued with our duly
making checks.

Just one thing of note before proceeding; when the application was triaged in September my colleague Francis
requested both an NIA and NMP as indicated as required for this application by our screening tool. Only the NIA has
been submitted and | understand no noise management plan has been drafted based upon the conclusion in the NIA
that there would be no impact upon receptors. However, the conclusion is dependent on a site mitigation strategy
including noise control measures. Typically, these would be also be submitted in a noise management plan because
they are active measures being taken to reduce the noise. If | proceed to duly make the application as is, there is a
significant chance that we will still require the NMP following assessment of the NIA.

As there is time involved for all parties in assessing the NIA and supporting data and then subsequently drafting and
assessing the NMP | would suggest this is something that is provided as soon as possible to prevent impacts on the
determination time.

| will proceed to duly make the application and begin consultation and assessment of the supplied supporting
information.

Thanks,

Jonty Bates

Permitting Officer — Installations, National Permitting Service

Part of Operations — Regulation, Monitoring and Customer

Environment Agency | Aqua House, 20 Lionel Street, Birmingham, B3 1AQ

External:_ | Internal: Please contact me via MS Teams

Please consider this a “thanks” in advance! Every email has a carbon footprint. So if you don’t hear back from me, it’s not
because of you, it’s because of the planet.
% switch off | () Recycle | i Print only if necessary
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From: Paul Ringham

Sent: 23 November 2023 17:45
To: Bates, Jonty

Subject: Shelford MRF Application

Jonty



Following the submission of the additional information in relation to this Shelford MRF application on Monday 20
/11, do you know when you will be in a permission to confirm if it has been duly made?

Many thanks

Paul
Paul Ringham
Corporate Finance & Business Development Director

Valencia Waste Management

The Qil Depot, 242 London Road,
Stretton-on-Dunsmore, CV23 9JA
Website: www.valenciawaste.co.uk
Email: enquiries@valencia.co.uk

Linkedin: IE
x]

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly
forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you
received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure
such a mistake does not occur in the future.





